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Year 5 Horton Kirby Visit - Nature Day 
Thursday 14th June 2018 

      27 April 2018 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

We have arranged for your child, along with the other children in Year 5, to attend a day’s workshop at Horton 
Kirby Education Centre. The day will support your child’s knowledge and understanding of the Year 5 national 
curriculum unit, Living things and their habitats 
 
The trip is an exciting opportunity for your child to be immersed in Science by specialist teachers, who have a 
passion for Primary Science learning. To promote enjoyment and engagement within Science, we will not be 
asking for payment towards the trip; however we do require the permission slip to be completed and 
returned. If you are available to attend the trip, as a parent helper, please indicate this on the return slip. 
 
The trip will take place within the school day. The children will be collected by a coach at 9am and return to 
school for approximately 3pm. Children will need to be prepared for outside learning on this day. We expect 
your child to wear their school jumpers and t-shirts; however as the activities will be outside, they may wear 
appropriate trousers and shoes. Trainers are permitted on this day. If your child has wellie boots, please 
ensure they bring them on the day. Horton Kirby do have spare boots in a range of sizes for those children 
without. It would also be beneficial for your child to have a water-proof coat or jacket in case of showers. If the 
weather forecast is good, please also provide your child with sun cream, we have a Brookfield hat in school 
they will take.  
 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch – no fizzy drinks or chocolate.  If your child receives free school 
dinners they are entitled to a school packed lunch which will be ready for collection on the day of the visit – 
please tick on reply slip. 
 

As you have completed a BJS-V4 (yellow form) we intend using this information to cover this visit.  However, if 
there are any changes regarding your child’s medical condition, a new BJS-V4 (yellow form) needs to be 
completed and returned to school before the visit takes place.  Please note that it is your responsibility to keep 
the school up-dated with any medical changes concerning your son/daughter.   
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

Miss Prince  
Science Leader 
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Year 5 Horton Kirby Visit – Thursday 14th June 2018 – Reply Slip 
 
 

Child’s name: …………..……………………………………………………...  Class: ……………..………………………  

 
 

 
I am willing for my child to take part in the visit to the Horton Kirby 
Environmental Centre 

 

 

 
Please provide my child with packed lunch (free school meals ONLY) 

 

 

 
I am DBS checked and able to help on this day 

 

 

 
 
Should the necessity arise, I agree to the person in charge of the party giving consent on my behalf, 
for anaesthetic to be administered and any other urgent medical treatment to be given. 
 
  
 
 
Parent/Carer signature: ..………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Parent/Carer print name: ………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
 

 

Please return before Friday 11th May 2018 – Thank you   
 


